Greetings!


Welcome to the Spring of 2007, and Math 110!  We’ll be covering a number of interesting topics this quarter, as we explore topics in pre-calculus.

Your book is Algebra & Trigonometry (Enhanced With Graphing Utilities), 4th  Edition, by Sullivan & Sullivan (ISBN-10: 0131527398 ISBN-13: 978-0131527393).  It’s available now at the campus store.  I can’t stress enough how beneficial it will be to do the reading for class before the class, since you’ll be spending a good deal of class time successfully solving math problems.  Thus, you should review anything that gave you difficulty in Math 85 or Math 95, and then start looking at section R, and sections 1.1/1.2.  The first couple classes’ worth of reading is as follows:
	Lect#
	Date
	Reading 
	Topics

	1 
	Tues, Mar 27th 
	Ch R


	Introduction To Course

Review

	2 
	Thurs, Mar 29th 
	§1.1
§1.2

	Graphing Equations Solving Equations Using A Graphing Utility





I’d also like you to fill out the accompanying Personal Data Sheet and bring it to the first class.  The Personal Data Sheet is to help me get to know you better – why you’re taking the class, what you hope to gain from it, and what other pressures you face in your life.  As a reminder, the pre-requisite for this class is Math 95.

During the course, you should get help immediately if you feel you need it.  Everyone gets stuck sooner or later, and you need to spend your time learning mathematics, not finding minor arithmetic errors.  We’ll be working in groups in class, and I will encourage you to exchange email addresses, etc. so you can have sources of help even when I’m unavailable.


Please feel free to send me email (MPanitz@cascadia.ctc.edu), or call me 
(425-352-8211) if you have any questions.  
The class materials will be posted on the course website, which is located at (note that there are no spaces):

http://www.cascadia.ctc.edu/facultyweb/instructors/mpanitz/Courses/2007Sp/MATH110/ , although parts of the website may not be completed/finalized till the first day of class. 

I look forwards to seeing you in room 250 of Cascadia Community College, on Tuesday, March 27th, at 1:15pm!

--Mike Panitz

